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Software company Integrate is moving into newly built-out penthouse space in
downtown Phoenix.

The tech company is taking the 19th floor at the 111 W. Monroe Street building in
the heart of downtown.

Integrate is moving from Scottsdale.

JLL Executive Vice President Ryan Bartos represented the company and JLL
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managed the built out of the space.

“Downtown wasn’t even a consideration when Integrate started this process, but the tremendous potential of this
building - combined with the exciting restaurant, residential and high-tech tenant activity happening downtown -
ultimately made this a very easy choice,” said Bartos.

Downtown Phoenix — including its Warehouse District and central business area — has been attracting more interest

from technology and creative companies.
The property is owned by Phoenix-based ViaWest Properties.
The new space includes 14-foot ceilings and mid-century finishes and designs.

Check it out in the slideshow that accompanies this story.
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